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Memo No: EST/R.O/SCU/042(Notice)/2025/0251 Dated: 20.03.2025

Notice

Subject: Hand over ceremony of VSSP/BSSP from West Benoal School Education Department
to The Sanskrit Collese and University

Kind Attention: All Teachers and Non-teaching personnel

Please note that above important landmark event for the University will take place tomorrow
(21.03.2025) at 1 pm at VSSP/BSSP office (1, Bankim Chatterjee Street, Kolkata-700073).

All are requested to note and also are cordially invited to make them available, if feasible from their
official engagement, at the programme.
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